



Environment Theme Group
Minutes Monday 26 April 2021

Present: Janette Matthews, Beth Somi, Nicki Dearson, Penny Weston-Webb, John McKeon, Tony Voss

Cc John Martin, Emma Crowe

- Views and Trees discussed – Beth to start an appendix for both for all to input
- Suggestion to get in touch with Rupert Symes at CBC
- Tony and John to investigate the 3 x pill boxes
- Tony and John to start the inventory for fields 64 upwards
- Janette to contact Ratcliffe College to understand what is open to the community
- Area of separation – we will check the map once John has drawn it
- Meeting Tuesday 11 May 4pm – meet on John's drive – review the hedgerow and trees (especially around main St / Syston Road)
- Meeting Monday 17 May 4pm – Zoom – to review the next version of the chapter

[Type here]